
Notice of Schedule Change for ESI’s Bidders’ Teleconference 

Please note that the date for ESI’s Bidders’ Teleconference has been changed.  The 
teleconference has been rescheduled for Wednesday February 18, 2009 at 10 a.m. CPT.  
The dial-in information is unchanged, and is provided below.  By no later than February 
10, ESI requests that all Potential Bidders provide the RFP Administrator with the names 
of all individuals representing the Potential Bidder who are planning to participate in the 
teleconference.  All questions regarding the RFP, whether they arise before, during, or 
after the teleconference, should be submitted in writing to the RFP Administrator (using 
the contact information provided in Section 2.4 of the RFP’s Main Document). ESI also 
expects that Potential Bidders will ask questions directly during the teleconference, and 
welcomes those questions. 

  

ESI’s Bidders’ Teleconference 

Date: February 18, 2009 
Time: 10 a.m. CPT 
Dial-in: Toll Free: (888) 622-5357 

Participant Code: 103677 
 


